HFB: Information disclosure on transaction information with a value greater than 15% of total assets
On June 18, 2024, Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 343/CTCP as follows:
Information disclosure on transaction information with a value greater than 15% of total assets on the company's Combined Financial Statements as of December 31, 2023. The value of total assets is VND469,663,575,825, and the value of 15% of total assets is VND70,449,536,374.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On June 18, 2024, Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company received Decision No. 522/QD-BQLDA dated June 14, 2024 approving the results of contractor selection for the package: Bidding package No. 1: Construction of roads and drainage systems, under the project: upgrading and expanding Tran Hai Phung Street, Pham Van Hai Commune, Binh Chanh District with value: VND77,890,881,674, winning bidder: Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company. This winning bid value is greater than 15% of the total asset value in the Combined Financial Statements dated December 31, 2023.
